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Covid-19 New Variant 

I have been asked to distribute information regarding the spread of the new Covid-19 variant (known 

as the Indian variant). This strain of the disease seems to be accounting for over 3/4 of cases in 

England and spreads more easily than the original strain.  Hounslow is currently experiencing a 

‘surge’ with more cases than any other borough in London. The council issued the following state-

ment this week: 

Step Up For Hounslow!   

We are committed to updating you with the very latest information on Surge Testing and Vaccina-
tions in the borough. Here is some new information for you to share please.    

 Surge testing and increased vaccination continues in Hounslow to help tackle a new COVID-19 
variant of concern.   

 We need everyone to play their part and to get PCR tested as soon as possible and to get vac-
cinated when they can.   

Anyone can get tested for free at the sites listed below, we have found that in school results are be-
ing returned within 24 hours.  

Please be assured that we will continue to do everything we cant o keep all safe and will react to 

any symptoms in either children of staff promptly to ensure that we limit any spreading of the dis-

ease. If you have any questions or would like further information please contact 

help@cedars.hounslow.sch.uk. 

 


